
Wed, Apr 9, 2025 at 1:29 PM Carmen Cetnar <carmencetnar@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Hello, 

 

I would like to remove myself from the SAC.  I am told this needs to be done in writing. 

 

While I have enjoyed my time on the committee, I am removing myself so I can make 

way for our newly appointed Region 4 RAC chairperson (Kristie Curtis) to take my seat 

on SAC.  (I would be rolling off SAC in January 2026 anyway!) 

 

Please let me know if you need anything else from me.  Also, Kristie will be submitting 

her application for the SAC very soon.  

 

Thank you!, 

 

Carmen Cetnar 

Region 4, SAC member 
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